
Important Announcement: Approaching 

Return Cut-off Date 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to remind you that the return cut-off date for all purchases is fast approaching. 

Please ensure that all returns are processed before [Date] to avoid any inconvenience. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your understanding and prompt 

action. 

Best regards, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


